
School consultation 

Consultation on school admission arrangements 2020-2021 

Hawthorn Primary School is undertaking a consultation on our admissions policy 

as a whole and we would highlight the one addition relating to the admission  

of children adopted from care outside of England item 2 within the policy. We are  

carrying out this consultation in order for our existing arrangement to be reviewed 

 and updated. 

 

Anyone with an interest in education, such as parents, community groups or  

schools may like to comment on the proposal. 

 

The arrangements upon which consultation is taking place is: 

 

         The admission policy 2020 - 2021 and the addition of children adopted from  

care outside of England (Item 2) 

 

Any observations are welcomed and comments can be made through the online  

consultation via Newcastle City Council’s “Lets’s Talk” website  

https://letstalknewcastle.co.uk/consultations   

Admission details can be found on the council website  

https://www.newcastle.gov.uk/education-and-learning/admissions-and-school-
transfers 

and details on Hawthorn Primary School Website 

 http://www.hawthorn.newcastle.sch.uk/website/contact/ 
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